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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Staff had a valuable professional learning experience on our Staff 
Development Day when we went to Mulgoa to learn about how we can 
look after our wellbeing and the wellbeing of others. It has helped me to 
reflect on how important it is to take time to reflect and to enjoy life. 
 

As a parent it’s also useful to reflect on the mental health habits that 
you promote in your kids. Here are ten ways to promote good mental 
health and wellbeing. 
 

1.  Model good mental health habits: If you, like many parents, live 
constantly with stress then consider ways to actively minimise it, such 
as getting regular exercise, plenty of sleep and doing relaxation         
exercises. Not only will this improve your mental health, and make you 
easier to live with, it will send a strong positive message that mental 
health is important. 
 

2. Make sure they get enough sleep: Sleep is one of the building 
blocks of mental health and wellbeing. Children need between 10 and 
12 hours’ sleep to enable proper growth and development. One of the 
single most powerful strategies to improve kids’ abilities to cope with 
stressful or changing situations is to ensure they get enough sleep. 
 

3. Encourage your kids to exercise 
 

4. Encourage creative outlets: It’s energizing and helps take 
stressed and worried kids out of themselves. 
 

5. Provide a space of their own: Children of all ages benefit from 
having some space of their own where they can think. 
 

6. Talk about their troubles: Talking about what’s worrying you is a 
great way to remove the burden of worry and reduce anxiousness. 
 

7. Help them relax: Make sure your child has time to chill out so 
they can relax naturally. 
 

8. Have two routines – weekday and weekend: It’s important to 
have time on the weekend to slow down 
 

9. Foster volunteering and helpfulness: Encourage your child to be 
connected to and help others in any way possible. 
 

10. Bring fun and playfulness into their lives: Kids should be the 
kings and queens of play. Make time for them to have some fun. 
 

Have a safe and relaxing holiday break - take some time for your       
children's and your own wellbeing. 
 

Take care, 
Trish 

 

Message From Mrs Reilly... 
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Catholic Culture News 

Micro Vinnies – Pyjama Day 

Our Micro Vinnies social justice team is concerned about the plight of the homeless. They have       
decided to run a pyjama day on the last day of school this term 22nd September. 

For the cost of a gold coin, students will be allowed to wear their pyjamas to school. Monies raised 
from the day will be sent to the St Vincent de Paul to assist the homeless. This is the Micro Vinnies 
version of the annual St Vincent de Paul winter sleep out. 

As always with mufti days, students must wear runners to ensure their safety. 
 

Confirmation 

Three students are currently preparing for the Sacrament of Confirmation which will 
be held at  St Joseph’s Church in October. Please keep Erica, Tianna and Lily in 
your prayers as they continue with their preparation. 
 

Understanding Faith 

This excellent resource for both children and adults can be accessed as follows: 

Website:      www.understandingfaith.edu.au    (click on Primary in the top right hand corner) 

Username:  ceo.parra.1769 

Password:  ceo.parra.2017 

 

There is a variety of information, games and videos that help to bring the faith of your child alive. 

New School Phone Number 

St Joseph’s is in the process of changing to a new phone system.  The 
new school phone number is 4726 4200.  The new school fax number 
is 4726 4299. 
 
There will be 18 months of staged redirections and messages for calls 
to the 'old' school phone number.  
 

For the first 6 months calls to the old number will be automatically redirected to the new   number. 
 
For the second set of 6 months, the call will be automatically redirected after a brief message that the 
number has changed. 
 
For the last 6 months, callers to the old number get a recorded message that states the new number 
but then hangs up, so the caller has to manually dial the new number themselves. 
 

2017 School Fees 

2017 School Fees are now overdue. 

If you have not completed paying your school fees and are not on a        
payment plan please finalise your payment by the end of this term.  If 
you are having difficulty in paying your school fees please contact Jenny 
Pendleton on 4726 4200. 

http://www.understandingfaith.edu.au


 3 

Kindergarten 2018 Enrolments 

Enrolments for Kindergarten 2018 now open! 

Enrolments for Kindergarten 2018 are filling up fast. If your child was born between 1st       
August 2012 and 31st July 2013, please collect an enrolment form from the school office. 
 
Enrolment interviews have now commenced. If you have collected an enrolment form and not 
returned it, could you please do so as soon as possible.  Acceptance letters will be posted by 
the end of this week. 
 
Please contact the school office if you have not yet received an appointment day and time for 
an interview. 

Students Leaving St Joseph’s 

A term’s notice (10 school weeks) in writing must be given to the Principal before the removal 
of a student or a full term’s fees will be payable. The notice can be given any time during term 
for the next term. Where appropriate notice has been received a pro-rata credit can be         
calculated based on a pro-rata 40 week year. 

One exception is that notice in writing will be accepted at any time during Term 4 in relation to 
the following years’ enrolment ie the notice period of 10 school weeks will be waived in this  
circumstance.  

We will commence using a new finance system in 2018. Part of the change will be that CEDP 
will be billing the school fees. Therefore, it will be an automatic billing of the 10 weeks if the  
required notice is not given.  

Child Protection Reminder 

A reminder to all parents in our community- if you have an issue with another child in 
the school you must not directly approach the child. All issues must be addressed 
through either the class teacher or the school leadership team. This is for your own 

protection. 

Thank you. 

Library Books 

As the term is coming to an end, please remind your children to return their 
library books to school so they can borrow some new ones to read over the 
school holidays. 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE 

Will be held early in Term 4! 
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Attendance Update 

At St Joseph’s we are aiming for over 90% total school attendance. 
 

We encourage children to be at school and on time every school day.  However, if your child 
is sick please keep them at home. 
 

If your child is sick and away from school for 3 or more consecutive days a doctor’s certificate 
is required on their return.    

Parent Association News 

Sporting Achievements 

 
Congratulations to Jack Vella (5Y).  On the 
weekend he was awarded 3

rd
 in the state for the 

NSW Enduro Championships in the JM class 
after almost a year of hard work and battling 
gruelling conditions including snow! 
  
Well done Jack, we are very proud of you. 

 

Friday  

27th October 
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Community News 

Enrol now for 

2018 

Phone 4777 0900 

Ballet Under the Stars 

4th November 7.30pm 

Ballet Under the Stars is a free outdoor performance 
of world-class ballet in Penrith supported by our  
Strategic Partner Destination NSW and Major      
Partners Celestino and Penrith City Council.          

Experience the thrill of live ballet while enjoying the 
beautiful surrounds of the Sydney International      

Regatta Centre. 

Be captivated as The Australian Ballet performs an 
excerpt from the magical and highly acclaimed      

production The Sleeping Beauty, with its fairies and 
wood nymphs, bluebirds and  storybook characters 
against the stunning backdrop of Penrith Lakes. The 

company will also perform a selection of                
divertissements (bite-sized works of about ten 

minutes) that will showcase the speed, athleticism, 
diversity and grace of our dancers. 

  

Bring your family and friends, a rug and a picnic and 
enjoy a spectacular evening with  
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Holiday Activities 
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Dates for your Diary 

Week 10 Wednesday 20th September 7pm Musical  

  Friday 22nd September  Stage 3 Touch Football 

       Pyjama Day - Gold Coin Donation 

       2pm End of Term Award Assembly 

       Last day of term 3 

Term 4 

Week 1 Monday 9th October  First day back at school for students and staff 

  Thursday 12th October  9:15am Kindy 2018 Orientation 

 

Week 2 Friday  20th October  2:15pm Whole School Assembly 

St Joseph’s Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to… 

September - Ariana, Elise, Aaron, Leo, Jayden, Amelia, Skye, Zac,   

Movina, Lachlan, Lillian, Jennifer, Marley, Pallav, Tiana,    Charlie, Tegan, 

Montana, Kristopher, Tristan, Isobel, Jade, Shamman 


